TDD (800) 545-1833 ext. 478

April 7, 2009

Rotary Club of Redwood City P.O. Box 2605 Redwood City, CA 94064

Dear Redwood City Rotary,

The 151 low income seniors along with me would like to thank you for your very generous donation to our 6th Annual Fashion Show. It was a great success and sponsors like you helped to make it that way. Your kindness and generosity does not go unnoticed. This event represents almost 2/3s of our yearly budget and will brighten the days and enhance the lives of those living at Casa de Redwood.

Thank you again for your continued and valued support of Casa de Redwood and our community in Redwood City. Hope we can count on your continued support next year.

Sincerely,

Melody Daugherty Administrator

Casa de Redwood



Board of Directors

Chair

David B. Weir Vor Chris/Irossens

Mike McCall

Secretary

Joanne Wondolowski

Past Cloir

Ed Everett

Brian P. Bures, Jr. Aftert Camarillo, Ph.D.

Jennifer Cass

Janet Chun

Christina Dickerson

Rod Ferguson Norma Gomez

Steve Horbert Cherma R. Hunter

Christine Krolik Stevan M, Luzaich

Bruce Moluley, M.D. Camilla Nelson

Mary Lou Schoone Adrience J. Timier

Adrienne J. Tissier Jeff Van Zanten

Board Fellows

Cuthy Lynn Tsai Justin Carl Kao

Advisory Board

Dr. Maya Angelou William L. Butler

Congressionan Anna Eshoo

T. Jack Foster Roger Hagman

John Kriewall It Betry Hachi

Mike Nevin Marcia Pade

William V. Regan, III

Gordon Russell

Congresswaman Jackie Speier

Executive Director

Michele Juckson

Leading the Way Buck Hame

March 25, 2009

Ms. Ginny Hughes

Redwood City Rotary Club

P.O. Box 2605

Redwood City, CA 94065

Dear Ms. Hughes and Friends:

Thank you very much for the February 17, 2009 donation of pots, pans, cookware, blankets and houseware to Shelter Network's Redwood Family House program. Your kindness makes a real difference in the lives of those in need.

Shelter Network's programs focus on providing support for families and single adults, like job training and housing search assistance, but we find it just as important to meet the day-to-day needs of the homeless men, women, and children that we serve. For these families and individuals, losing their home also meant losing many of the other basic necessities that many of us take for granted. Your contribution will help homeless families and individuals return to permanent homes of their own.

Thank you again for your kindness and commitment to helping those in need. Your support ensures their success.

Warmest regards,

Michele Jackson Executive Director

This letter confirms Shelter Network's receipt of your 2009 tax-deductible donation.

No goods or services were provided or received in exchange for this gift.

Tax ID # 77-0160469



Board of Directors

Choir

David B. Weir Ver Chair/Terasurer

Mike McCall

Joanne Wondolowski

Part Close Ed Everett

Brian P. Burns, Jr. Albert Camarillo, Ph.D.

Jennifer Cass

Junet Clean

Christina Dickerson

Rod Ferguson

Norma Gomez

Steve Herbert Overron R. Hunter

Christine Krolik

Stevan N. Luzaich

Bruce McAuley, M.D.

Camilla Nelson

Mary Lou Schoone Adrienne J. Tissier

Jeff Van Zanten

Board Fellows

Cathy Lynn Tsai

Justin Carl Kee

Advisory Board

Dr. Maya Angelou

William L. Butler

Congressionian Anna Eshoo

T. Jack Fester

Roger Hagman

John Kriewall It Betsy Hackl

Mike Nevin

Marcia Pade

William V. Regan, III

Gordon Russell

Congressioman Jackie Speier

Executive Director

Michele Jackson

Leading the Way Back Home

March 25, 2009

Ms. Ruth Gardner

Redwood City Rotary Club

P.O. Box 2605

Redwood City, CA 94065

Dear Ms. Gardener and Friends:

Thank you very much for the March 16, 2009 donation of sleeping bags, cooking items, a crock pot and a George Foreman grill to Shelter Network's Redwood Family House program. Your kindness makes a real difference in the lives of those in need.

Shelter Network's programs focus on providing support for families and single adults, like job training and housing search assistance, but we find it just as important to meet the day-to-day needs of the homeless men, women, and children that we serve. For these families and individuals, losing their home also meant losing many of the other basic necessities that many of us take for granted. Your contribution will help homeless families and individuals return to permanent homes of their own.

Thank you again for your kindness and commitment to helping those in need. Your support ensures their success.

Warmest regards,

Michele Jackson Executive Director

This letter confirms Shelter Network's receipt of your 2009 tax-deductible donation.

No goods or services were provided or received in exchange for this gift.

Tax ID # 77-0160469